Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked:

Please can you confirm what frequency and power output your 5G lamp post transmitters (specifically on Hughenden Drive and Aylestone Road) utilise?
We do not have any 5G transmitters as part of our street lighting stock.

Please can you confirm their purpose, and frequency of transmission?
We have no 5G transmitters. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

Please can you confirm what safety tests of these specific frequency transmitters have been conducted either by yourselves, or your agents, prior to installation?
We have no 5G transmitters. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

Please can you confirm what public consultation you carried out before rolling these out, considering the known health dangers posed by ALL electromagnetic radiation as confirmed by the World Health Organisation in their Group 2B classification (possibly carcinogenic)?

We have no 5G transmitters. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 
